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​CLICK HERE TO CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE

FEBRUARY 29
OFFSITE

Social Gathering 12:15
Meeting Starts: 12:30

CAMPBELL THEATRE
IMPROV! Catered by Sunshine

Bistro

LAST WEEK'S MEETING
Prez Michael presided over a full

house at our meeting.

 Comedian Johnny Steele
entertained us with his humorous

https://www.pleasanthillrotary.org/
https://www.pleasanthillrotary.org/
https://johnnysteele.com/
https://johnnysteele.com/
https://youtu.be/Ac3krjSfmRs?si=zh8HiMo6Z0axYixf


stories. Johnny began performing
comedy in 1984 after quitting
graduate school in a move his

parents named: Operation $40K
Down The Drain. But Johnny quickly

got the hang of the craft and was
soon performing – and drinking for

free! – at the nation’s top clubs.

CLUB
ANNOUNCEMENTS

 



The Domestic Violence
Legal Clinic at DVC has

begun their second
semester with 10

Students. One student,
who has been in a

abusive relationship for
30 years, said she could
only attend because of
the Scholarship offered
by Rotary's donations.

Girl Scout Cookies are
still available for $6 per

box. Just emailJoe
Thibedeau at

Joetdvm@comcast.net

Our club recently
partnered with the

Lamorninda Sunrise Club
to a provide a SawStop

Table Saw that uses
sensors to prevent

accidental collisions with
students’ fingers at
Valley View Middle

School WoodshopCLICK
HERE TO READ THE

ARTICLE

DICK MARVIN
has returned to the

hospital as his recovery
from kidney issues

continues

SAYID IHSAN His mother
has passed away in

Afghanistan. Our
thoughts and prayers are

with him as we signed
and gave him a

condolence card.

Click here to read the
East Bay Times article

CLUB LOGO CLOTHING
Orders being taken now
by Mike Maxwell for new

PHRC logo clothing
CLICK THIS LINK TO SEE

ALL STYLES

https://files.constantcontact.com/69691f85401/cf577081-617b-4cd5-b123-d039cd01c5bc.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/69691f85401/cf577081-617b-4cd5-b123-d039cd01c5bc.pdf
https://www.viewpresentation.com/17006531253


Welcome to our Newest Prospective

Member Margaret
Caddel.

Happy Dollars &
Times



STEVE LACK announced the birth of
his 5th Grandchild- Lucy. She is named
after her Great Great Grandmother who

in 1886 was stranded with her family
on Fiji - which was inhabited by

cannibals at the time."1886 newspaper
article above)

The club generously donated $161 to
her college fund that Steve matched

JOE & JANE THIBEDEAU
Donated $50 to the PHR Foundation in
appreciation to the club for your strong

support of their Granddaughter
Scarlett and her Girl Scout Cookie

selling campaign.

AMY WASSER
Donated $100 HD for a wonderful trip

she and her family took Fiji

ALAN THOMPSON
Donated $200 to his Paul Harris

Fellowship just because - he is happy.



BUY YOUR EVENT &
RAFFLE TICKETS

DONATE YOUR PRIZES
AND WINE BOTTLES

2024 Irish
Merriment

In Kind
Sponsor

Marc Bobby



AmaroLEAD
SPONSOR

GloverLEAD
SPONSOR

Mark
HindsLEAD
SPONSOR

Rick Flier
PARTNER
SPONSOR

Zach
AndersonPARTNE

R SPONSOR

Elizabeth
ChapplePARTNER

SPONSOR

Jeff
ClarkPARTNER

SPONSOR



DR. JOE THIBEDAU

JOCELYN REITE

ASHLEY WATSON&
LINDA PLUMMER

MICHELLE LACY

FAYE DONAGHU

KEN HOUSFELD

ANDREI OBOLENSKIY

HAROLD HELM

KEN & SHELLEY
JACOBSON

MIKE KASSIN DR MICHAEL HARRIS DR BOB TURCIOS



ALLEN & SANDY
VINSON

YOUR NAME HERE KIM GROSSBERG

HAROLD HELM
A year's worth of Dog or Cat Food

courtesy of Concord Feed courtesey of
Tony & PDG Tina Akins

CARA LEYVA has donated the $100
free groceries from her Grocery Outlet

store per month for 1 year (Value
$1200)









Rotary International President  Gordon R. McInally

District 5160 Governor Claire Roberts

District 5160 DV8 Assistant Governor Cathy Durfee

Rotary Club of Pleasant Hill Board of Directors 2023-24

President Michael Moore President-Elect Diane McRice
Past President: Angela Kalinowski ​

President Elect Nominee Jocelyn Reite
Club Treasurer: Kim Grossberg

PHR Foundation Chair Ken Jacobsen TRF Chair: Jim Bonato

Secretary - Richard Means
SGT at Arms: Lou Rossi ​

Membership Co-Chairs - Allen Vinson & Mike Maxwell
International Service: Susan Wood
Community Service: Jocelyn Reite

Environmental Service: Bonnie Hazarabedian
Youth Service & Interact: Matt Rinn

Public Image: Faye Donaghu
Vocational Service: Jeff Clark

Social: Mike Maxwell
Strategic Plan: Dick Marvin

Newsletter: Steve Lack
Historian: Jim Nunes
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